P.0.BOX 55 “S5° KISORO 4
kisorodemonstration@gmail.com

01/04/2020

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

SUSTATAIN FOR LIFE

RE: APPRECIATION FROM KISORO DEMO SCHOOL

Greetings from Kisoro Demonstration School. On behalf of the School
Management Committee and the entire school community (Parents,
teachers and children with special needs) greatly appreciate the

continued support towards the welfare of the school and children
with special needs.

The School Management also greatly thanks SFL board of trustees for
supporting the construction and completion of the dormitory that is

equipped with all the beddings to accommodate children with special
needs.

At its sitting in a meeting held on 18/03/2020 minute No. 8/SMC/2020
that the School Management Committee passed a resolution to

extend our sincere appreciation to Sustain for Life for the continued
support to vuinerable children at Kisoro Demonstration School.

Yours faithfully

""'ill--..---..nln sennne

SAMVURA PETER




